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Executive Director and Secretary Amanda Maxwell,

Re: Docket UE-210183, Relating to Electricity Markets and Compliance with the Clean
Energy Transformation Act.

Please uphold CETA’s strong, clear requirements to achieve a fossil fuel-free electricity grid
by ensuring that all electricity delivered to Washington customers is from nonemitting sources
by 2045. Companies should not use CETA as an excuse to continue using fossil fuels beyond
2045.

This is essential to Washington's leadership in address climate change.
Thank you!

Sincerely,

Samuel Merrill

3024 43rd Ct NW
Olympia, WA 98502
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